
House Leader Jennifer Williamson and House Leader Mike McLane 

and House Rules Committee members. 

 

I do not usually submit testimony to Work Sessions, but noticed that there was already 

Testimony submitted and wanted to ensure that the opposition to HB 2927 was registered! 

 

HB 2927 is a horrible piece of legislation which will make Oregon a State that no Presidential 

candidate would visit and campaign.. why would they, we would be irrelevant as a State with a 

smaller population unlike New York or California. 

 

The Electorial College was put in place so smaller States would be better represented, why 

would anyone want a President that is elected by just a few large populated States! 

 

I urge that HB 2927 not pass out of committee. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bob Sowdon 

Cottage Grove 

 

 

 


